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From: RSchuring@SpencerStuart.com
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 8:27 AM
To: folareguests@eiu.edu

Subject: Freedom of information request

Dear Sir or Madam,
| would hereby like to submit a Freedom of information Act request for the following documents:

Any contracts signed between Eastern lilinois University and Korn Ferry Internationzl in the past five years regarding the
provision of executive search services.

Specifically, | am interested in a service agreement (if available) and a copy of the contract for the current (2014) search
for a new President.

Please send scanned copies of these documents to this email address.
Thank you in advance.

Kind regards,

Roald Schuring

Spencer Stuart

Amsterdam

T+31(0)20 460 2346
M+ 31(0)64 172 8469

8

To learn more about our approach to executive search, board-level recruitment, succession planning, and management assessment and toaccess our latest
perspectives on leadership -- please visit: hitp://www.spencerstuart.com.

This message is a private communication. it may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read,copy or
use it and do not disclose it to others. Please notify the sender of the delivery error by replying to this message, and then delete it and any attachmentsfrom your
system. Thank you.
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